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Print Close

RE: 2015-036 - 1285 Wilson Street, Hamilton Ontario

From: Kenny, Darren (Darren. Kenny@conservationhamilton.ca)
Sent: May-28-15 5:01:44 PM
To:  Eric Canton (eric@vcinc.ca)

Eric,

HCA development regulations do not apply to the front £ 60m of the lot. Therefore, any
development within that area would not require our regulatory approval.

NEC and City requirements will have to be met as the area is under NEC development control.

Darren Kenny, B.Sc., (Hons.)

Watershed Officer

Hamilton Conservation Authority

P.O. Box 81067, 838 Mineral Springs Road
Ancaster, Ontario L9G 4X1

Tel - 905-525-2181, ext. 131

Fax - 905-648-4622

darren.kenny@conservationhamilton.ca

Website - www.conservationhamilton.ca

The contents of this e-mail and any attachments are intended for the named recipient(s). This
e-mail may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you have received this
message in error or are not the named recipient(s), please notify the sender and permanently
delete this message without reviewing,copying, forwarding, disclosing or otherwise using it or
any part of it in any form whatsoever.

Thank you.
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